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From: The Stewards       Bulletin No:  8 
To: All FGTWC Competitors     Date: 4/1/23   
Re:   BOP Revision for FIA GT3 Competitors   Time: 12:25 
 
 
 

 
The Stewards call all FGTWC Competitors attention to a revised BOP document, posted in the Technical 
area of the Teams board. 
 
It is labeled as: 
 

BALANCE OF PERFORMANCE FOR SONOMA 
In accordance of 2023 FGTWC Sporting Regulations 

 
Decisions taken by the SRO GT Bureau 01/04/2023 

 
This revision takes effect as of this posting.  
 
 
 
 

                  
 John Walsh           Randy Hembrey Coy Arbour Elliot Forbes Robinson        
 Steward (Chairman)        Steward  Steward  Steward             

 
 

 


